
12.02.2024
Public Advisory

It has come to notice of Central Board of Secondary Education that the following handles
have been found to be using the name and/or logo of CBSE, with a view to mislead the
general public on X (Formerly Twitter).

It is hereby informed that appropriate action is being initiated against these Social Media
Handles.

The public is hereby cautioned and advised to follow only the official X handle of CBSE,
which is @cbseindia29 for verified and authentic information pertaining to CBSE.

CBSE will not be responsible hereinafter for any information given by any other source using the
name and logo of CBSE in any of the style on social media platforms and accessed by the public.
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